
 
Dear family and friends, 
As we move into fall full-tilt, we are so thankful for you, your fervent prayers, your faithful 
partnership, and the Lord who binds us together in heart, mind, spirit and purpose.  
 
What’s been happening… 
The past couple months have been filled with preparing for a busy year of training pastors globally 
and conducting my doctoral research globally. In addition, it has been a transition time for our 
family as we dropped Adam off at Trinity Western University, Alyssa has started high school through 
her online academy, and Andrew has begun attending college classes at SPSCC (high school + 
college credit). We’ve been working on remodeling our kitchen, have enjoyed preaching at and being 
involved in our local church, and are trusting God to guide us through this eventful upcoming season. 
For more on recent family activities (youth mission trip to Mexico, backpacking, triathlon, etc.), click 
the links or visit the past several entries on our website (belzglobal.com). 
 
What’s coming up… 
Sept 24 – Oct 3    – Matiliku, Kenya and Tanga, Tanzania. Workshop 5 with AIC pastors in southern 

rural Kenya, then I make my way to Mombasa then by bus to the Tanzanian 
northeastern coastal city of Tanga to establish a new Pathways network.  

 
October 5-7        –  Olympia, WA. Missions conference at Hope Community Church.  
 
October 15-22     –  Abidjan, Cote d’Ivoire. Workshop 2 with ReachAfrica pastors in West Africa. 
 
November 4 & 7  –  Olympia, WA. Preach at Littlerock Community Fellowship.  
 
November 11-19  –  Mbeya, Tanzania. Workshop 1 with new network in Western Tanzania. Also my 

doctoral research begins with pastors in Dar es Salaam.  
 
December 6-16   –  Malindi, Kenya. Workshops 1-3 with a network on the Kenyan coast. 
 
Once again, we are truly grateful for your continuing 
partnership that enables us to train hungry pastors 
throughout Africa to study and preach God’s Word.  
 
With our love and prayers, 

Eric, Holly, Adam, Andrew and Alyssa 

Our family with Grandma and 

Aunt Lisa for my 50th birthday 

Backpacking with the boys 
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